
 

 

 

 

 

GOVERNMENT OF GOA 

DIRECTORATE OF TECHNICAL EDUCATION 

CENTRALIZED  ADMISSION DIVISION 

  IMPORTANT NOTICE 

GCET -2020    

In view of COVID-19 pandemic, GCET-2020 scheduled to be 

conducted on 5th and 6th May, 2020 is deferred, and is likely 

to be conducted in June, 2020 or thereafter. 

The above is subject to announcement of JEE and NEET 

dates, as well as any other exigencies. Exact dates of 

conduct of GCET-2020 exam shall be notified 10 days before 

the conduct of the examination. 

The schedule of all other admission related activities notified 

in the prospectus shall also be revised, and duly notified.  

All prospective candidates may kindly take note. 


